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The GPISD CTE Department requests that the Board approve out-of-state travel for the 2025 TAFE - Educators Rising 
National Conference in Orlando, Florida, June 25-29, 2025. Students from South Grand Prairie High School and 
Young Women’s Leadership Academy will attend.  The students are Danica Ayala, Karla Mejia, Madeleine Fischer, 
and Bouakeo Manyvorn. 

The students from SGPHS and YWLA have qualified for the national competition. 

Students may experience potential educational opportunities that include visiting Crayola Experience, Orlando 
Science Center, and Sea Life Orlando Aquarium.   
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